
Welcome to TCES 
Thank you for considering us as a potential school for your child.  

It will be a pleasure to work with you and your family if you choose to join us.  

As a school, you can rest assured that we will be here to support you and your family - 
listening to your concerns, celebrating your successes, and ensuring that you are involved in 
every aspect of your child’s educational journey. 

We place a strong focus on developing positive engagement with the families we work with 
which can help children stabilise and succeed faster. We provide a variety of opportunities for 
families to get involved in your child’s education and the school community.  

We look forward to meeting you and having the opportunity to work with you to 
produce the best possible outcomes for both your child and you as a family.  
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TCES promise
We do not exclude pupils.  We never give up!

TCES is committed to safeguarding vulnerable children 
and safeguarding is the responsibility of us all. 


